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SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR 2010-201 1 CASH FLOW PROJECTION 

Attached is the latest cash flow projection for the General Fund and Hospital Funds. The 
estimated June 30,201 1 combined cash balances for the General Fund and Hospital Funds 
are negative $82 million. This amount remains unchanged from the previous month's 
estimate. To the extent that the cash balances are negative, the County has internal 
borrowing resources which will sufficiently cover the deficit amount at June 30, 201 1. The 
attachment provides the estimated internal borrowing resources available for each month of 
this fiscal year. 

Short-Term Outlook 

Our previous report estimated the actual January 31, 201 1 cash balances at positive $136 
million. The actual cash balances were positive $176 million. The difference of $40 million 
was primarily due to higher than anticipated cash receipts associated with social service 
programs. 

The estimated March 31, 2011 combined cash balances are negative $447 million. On 
March 10, 201 1, the Department of Health Services notified your Board of the need to remit 
a $141.3 million Intergovernmental Transfer ayment to the State in conjunction with the P 11 15 Waiver. On the following day (March 11 ), these funds were disbursed by the County. 
The County expects to receive cash receipts of approximately $342.7 million which are 
associated with the 11 15 waiver and this recent disbursement. Although the cash receipts 
are expected by the County by the end of this month, the exact date remains uncertain and 
we have not included them in the March 31 estimate. If received on or before March 31, the 
County's cash position will significantly improve from the estimate above. 
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The realization of 11 15 Waiver cash flows will be a positive influence on the County's cash 
position. We are working with the Chief Executive Office and Treasurer and Tax Collector 
to analyze all cash receipts and disbursements and expect to revise the June 30, 201 1 cash 
estimate in our next monthly report. If you have any questions, please contact me, or your 
staff may call John Naimo at (213) 974-8484. 

Attachment 

c: William T Fujioka, Chief Executive Officer 
Mark J. Saladino, Treasurer and Tax Collector 
Sachi A. Hamai, Executive Officer, Board of Supervisors 
Mitchell H. Katz, M.D., Director, Department of Health Services 
Audit Committee 
Public Information Office 
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Disbursements 

Month End Cash 

"In addition to the actual cash balances, the County has access to borrowable resources which consist of undistributed property tax collections, departmental revenues, and deposits. The average daily 
balances for each month are displayed above. 
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